
Getting to Know Your
500-level MATH Courses

Tuesday 2nd April 2019

4:30pm Wyman Williams Room

Come join us for an informal get-together to discuss 500-level course

o�erings here at USC. Refreshments will be served.

All are welcome!

Students
Do you have questions about a 500-level MATH course?

Would you like to talk to others who have taken the course?

Would you like to talk to the professor that teaches the course?

Professors
Would you like to advertise your 500-level MATH course?

Would you like to interact with our outstanding undergraduate students?

For details about PME/GMC, visit http://people.math.sc.edu/pme/ and look for us on FaceBook!
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